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From: brian pittman <G -
Sent: Friday, May 17, 2019 11:34 AM

To: lafrate, Marilyn <Marilyn,lafrate @vaughan.ca>
Subject: NO to changes in Provincial legislation

Hi Marilyn,

Please add my voice to the fight against proposed Provincial legislation which would put development
decisions back into the hands of a body resembling the old OMB which essentially ignored local
concerns and frequently decided in favour of the developer.

This Provincial Government seems to give little thought to aesthetic or environmental values.

Brian Pittman, Kleinburg resident since 1963.






